Take Our Daughters and Sons to Work Day
This annual event, which will be celebrated nationally on Thursday, April 27, will not take place within
the district due to the administration of the Florida Standards Assessments.

However, we do provide a very flexible means for you and your child/children to take part in this day
when it does not conflict with the state of Florida testing window. You can request suitable times and
days for you and your child/children to participate in such a day as long as it does not conflict with
already scheduled activities at the school and gaining prior approval of all parties concerned.

If the child/children are not scheduled for testing and a parent wants to take them out of school on April
27th to participate in the Take Your Son/Daughter to Work Day at their workplace, then such an absence
would be an excused absence. Please work through the principal(s) of the school(s) of your
child/children to arrange a Take Your Child to Work Day.

Thanks



